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File No. 13-1550

TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to updating the 2005 Community Needs
Assessment to evaluate citywide transportation needs.

Recommendation for Council action, as initiated by Motion (Krekorian - Koretz):

INSTRUCT the Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) to:

a. Update the 2005 Community Needs Assessment to take into account significant changes in
population, demographics, transportation needs and transit infrastructure, citywide, since that survey
was conducted, as amended to include a include a line by line analysis of transit services offered by
the LADOT.

b. Report relative to potential sources of revenue for new or modified Community DASH lines.

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted. Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative
Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

SUMMARY

On November 19, 2013, Council considered Motion (Krekorian - Koretz) relative to updating the 2005
Community Needs Assessment to evaluate the transportation needs of the San Fernando Valley. Motion
states that in 2004, the LADOT created a Community DASH Needs Assessment Study that produced a list
of potential modifications and additions to existing Community DASH routes for consideration by the City
for implementation. Since that time, significant growth and demographic changes have occurred in the
San Fernando Valley. In addition, the construction of major rail and bus rapid transit lines should affect
the routing and scheduling of future and current DASH Lines. Motion movers recommend that Council
instruct the LADOT to update the 2005 Community Needs Assessment and report relative to potential
sources of revenue for new or modified Community DASH lines. Council referred Motion to the
Transportation Committee for consideration.

At its meeting held January 22, 2014, the Transportation Committee discussed this matter with LADOT
staff. Committee members recommended that Council approve Motion,.' as amended to expand the
Community Needs Assessment citywide, and that the study include a line by line analysis of transit
services offered by the Department. Discussion was also held regarding coordinating short-route taxi
service with transit hubs.

Respectfully Submitted,
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MEMBER VOTE
BONIN: YES
KORETZ: YES
LABONGE: YES
PARKS: ABSENT
KREKORIAN: YES
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